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Matt Shanahan, T.D. 
 
9th February 2024 
 
PQ 46685/23  To ask the Minister for Health if any of the hospital group CEOs hold other remunerated positions (details 
supplied); and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Matt Shanahan 
PQ  47836/23 To ask the Minister for Health if any of the hospital group CEOs across all hospital groups hold other remunerated 
positions; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Matt Shanahan 
 
Dear Deputy,  
 
I refer to your recent Parliamentary Questions which was sent to the HSE for response.  
 
The HSE does not comment on individual cases.  

The Deputy is aware that all public servants are governed by the application of the ‘One Person One Salary’ principle.   

This Circular can be viewed at  https://assets.gov.ie/77595/e3895c1a-ebc4-4f7b-8966-f3f915d14f7d.pdf and   

https://circulars.gov.ie/pdf/letter/per/2011/01.pdf 

 

I trust this clarifies and is of some assistance. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Marie O’Sullivan 
National HR 


